
 

 

TCS/GEN/09/2024-25 Date: 04-05-2024 

 
       CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: FRIENDSHIP - صداقة 

SUBJECT: WELCOMING KG STUDENTS 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

We wish to extend heartfelt gratitude to the TCS parent community for your continuous support, which 

enables us to work better for the students. We are delighted to inform you that our kindergarten classes will 

resume on the following dates: 

 

 

KG 1 (Both shift) 

 

 

Tuesday, 7th May 2024 

 

 

KG 2 (Both shift) 

 

 

Wednesday, 8th May 2024 

 

  
 

Since delay in approvals for the new building, we are at present starting the KG classes in the old school 

campus. 

 

We are eagerly looking forward to welcoming our little ones back to school! We extend our heartfelt gratitude 

for your ongoing support and partnership as we navigate through these times together. 

 

We greatly appreciate your continuous support. Further details will be shared with you by the respective class 

teacher.  

 

Note:- KG 1 and KG 2 (New Admissions) parents are kindly request your presence at the school with the 

Emirates ID of parent and child for KHDA registration as per the below scheduled timings. 

 

KG 1 – FIRST SHIFT 6/5/2024 07:30 A.M. – 01:00 P.M. 

KG 1 – SECOND SHIFT 6/5/2024 02:30 P.M. – 04:00 P.M. 

KG 2 – FIRST SHIFT 7/5/2024 07:30 A.M. – 01:00 P.M. 

KG 2 – SECOND SHIFT 7/5/2024 02:30 P.M. – 04:00 P.M. 

 

Note: - Last date for KG1 and KG2 registration will be 11th May 2024. Those who have not registered 

cannot attend the class. 

Those who have paid April month tuition fee will be adjusted with September month tuition fee. 
 

  Best regards, 

ADMINISTRATION 


